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Happy September Young Artists' Community Ballet  

Academy of Dance! 
WHAT AN AMAZING AUGUST! It is so awesome to see so many kiddos in person, enjoying their dance classes. We 

appreciate you being flexible, as we make adjustments to our classes. We want to ensure that all children are getting their 

needs met. Remember, masks are not required, but we do have large classes sizes, so social distancing is definitely a 

challenge. Please let us know if you have questions, suggestions, or concerns.  

 

Please take a moment to upload a current photo of All Dance Students through the parent portal www.YACBdance.com. This helps our 

teachers and administrators see the photo during attendance and get to know your dancer's name more quickly. Also, our website is a 

terrific way to check on important dates, schedule changes, where to get dance supplies or just about anything you need to know about 

Y.A.C.B. 

ALSO, DON’T FORGET TO DOWNLOAD OUR APP ON YOUR PHONE.  

 

****NO CLASS*** 

Saturday, September 4, 2021 – Labor Day 

Monday, September 6, 2021 – Labor Day 

 
****NUTCRACKER AUDITIONS*** 

Students that are in Intermediate Ballet and above may audition to be in Ballet 

Continental’s Nutcracker. You MUST be enrolled in an Intermediate Ballet Class 

to audition. Auditions will be held on Saturday, September 11 at 1:00. Check in time is 12:30 and we will be done by 2:30. The audition 

fee is $15.00 and if you’d like to watch there is a spectator fee of $5.00. HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE!!! 

 

*******OUTSTANDING ACCOMPLISHMENTS**** 

*September Scholarships Winners – Emma Boerner – Advanced Tap, Isabella Cabrera – Master Ballet, Quincy Carbajal – 

Intermediate Jazz / CONGRATULATIONS 

*Student of the Week – We are so proud of those dancers who have received a Student of the Week Award. Way to be 

working hard in class. Look for your name posted in the lobby.  

*August Teacher of the Month – JULIA RIGHETTI – Thank you for your extra efforts you put in to make our dancers feel 

welcome. We appreciate all you do. 

*Class of the Month – INTERMEDIATE HIP HOP I on Wednesday. You each are doing so well and have been so respectful 

to your teachers. WAY TO GO! 

*Brag Tags – Everybody should have received their Welcome Back Brag Tag. Check with Ms. Tonja if you have not. Also, our 

summer birthdays should have received their Birthday Brag Tag. September birthdays are coming this month. 
 

Thank you, 
Mr. Nick McLain, Director & Ms. Darby Downs, Managing Director 

www.YACBdance.com 

WE have an easier phone number for you to remember!!!   

It’s 520-873-YACB (it rhymes!) 
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